CENTRAL HAWKE'S BAY Keeping it Central DISTRICT COUNCIL



ISSUE 345







Dog owners will have received their annual dog registration invoices along with the Doggie Newsletter via email or in their mailbox.

All dogs over the age of three months must be registered. If you have not received your invoice, please email dogs@chdbc.govt.nz or contact our Customer Services team on 06 857 8060.

You can pay for your dog registration via online banking, direct debit, in person at the Waipawa office, the Waipawa Library and The Knowledge and Learning Hub - Te Huinga Wai in Waipukurau. All dog registration payments received after 1 August will incur a penalty in addition to the registration fee.

Find out more at www.chbdc.govt.nz and search 'Dog Registration'.

Congratulations to our 'Pawsome Pooch' competition winners



Floyd - First place







Have your say on what matters to you as a resident of Central Hawke's Bay!

Our Residents' Opinion Survey is a great opportunity to share your thoughts and feedback on living in Central Hawke's Bay, what you think about our Council and where you would like to see changes. The Residents' Opinion Survey is available online at letstalkchb.co.nz or by scanning the QR code.

Printed copies of the survey are also available at our Waipawa office and service centres.

The survey takes around 10 minutes to complete and is open until Sunday 7 July.



Civic and Community Awards





Nominations close this Sunday!

This is an opportunity to acknowledge those outstanding citizens who have gone above and beyond to serve our communities.

There are three award categories:

- · Civic Honours Award
- · Community Service Award
- · Organisation of the Year Award

Get your nominations in today! Nominate those who help our community to thrive by scanning the OR code or visit chbdc.govt.nz and search #civicawards for more information.

